
If You Are Driving Your Child To The CUSF STEM Fair at BYU 
 

RE:  Parents who are driving their child to and from BYU to be with them for the day and 
for those who are driving down later to pick up your child up at BYU. This is broken into 
three sections. 

1. Driving your child to BYU and back: It is best if you drop your child off and 
have your child go in and wait to be judged at 9:00 just for the sake of not having 
so many people in the hallway waiting to go in to be judged. The students will 
wait in the hall and wait until 10:00 to go in to be judged.  If they are there early, 
they there will be a movie playing in the auditorium while waiting. They will be 
judged from 10:00 to 12:00.  When it is noon, you can go into the building at 
noon and find your child and have lunch with them and spend the rest of the time 
there in the building with your child the whole time until 1:00 when it is time to go. 
They have a ticket for lunch but you will need to bring your own lunch. 

2. Driving to BYU after he/she has ridden the bus there to be with them after 
the judging: It is best that you don't show up until 12:00 or afterward when 
he/she is done being judged.  Then you can walk into the building at noon or any 
time after noontime to find your child.  However, remember, you do need to 
find your child and the chaperone and sign the bus permission slip before 
you take your child.  If you are there at noon, you can bring a lunch and eat 
with your child and be with your child the rest of the time from 12:00 to 1:00. 

3. Those students who are riding the bus to and from BYU on the bus are not 
affected by this since they will be with their chaperones the whole time. 

Please write if you have any questions: paul.nance@jordandistrict.org.  
 
Paul Nance 
 


